
 
 

RED HILL C.U.S.D #10 
 

2023 - 2024 STUDENT REGISTRATION 
 

ONLINE REGISTRATION 
We will once again be doing online registration through our Skyward Student Management System. Beginning  
Registration materials will be available online beginning on Monday, July 24, 2023. The link to access the 
Skyward Online Registration Site is https://skyward.iscorp.com/RedHill10ILStuSTS. Once on this website, you 
will need to click on the Registration 2023 - 2024 Tile for each of your students. To complete the online 
registration, you will need your Skyward parent login and password information. You can reset your username 
or password by clicking on the forgotten username and password link. Please contact the school offices 
during business hours if you need further assistance. 
 
Online registration will need to be completed on a computer and can not be completed using a cell 
phone. 
  
Red Hill provides parents with an easy and convenient way to pay school fees. Parents can make payments 
online through RevTrak, a national credit card payment processor. Instructions for how to pay with RevTrak 
can be found in the Registration information section in your Skyward account under registration instruction - 
step 3. During registration, RevTrack will not charge a fee to parents/guardians for using their credit card. 
 
Student schedules will have to be picked up in person from the child’s school office once all registration 
materials have been completed and all registration fees have been paid. 
 
We recognize that some parents may not have computer access or may require assistance with registration.  
In these cases, there will be times available at the individual schools where computers and staff assistance 
will be available. 
 
All registration packet information must be completed and submitted and all outstanding fees from prior years 
must be paid before student schedules and/or student classroom assignments will be released. 
 
New Students, New Preschool Students, and Kindergarten (who were not in preschool at BGS during 
the 2022-2023 school year) must come to their respective school and complete a new student 
registration packet. 
 

https://skyward.iscorp.com/RedHill10ILStuSTS

